
February 10th, 1930

Dr, H, 11, Ami, 
Department of Hines, 
0 t t a w a •

Hy dear Dr. Aral,

Please foreive no for
not acknowledging sooner your letter written 
from Italy regarding HcGlll and its avenues 
for publication. I have had this In 
mind and am reminded of it by the fact that 
our University Publications Committee Is 
meeting this week, I shall bring before 
this body your suggestion re HcGlll linking 
up with Cambridge in some way.

Cordially rooiprooatlng 
your good wishes, I am.

Tours faithfully.

Principal,


